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Critically Needed Support for Associations During Coronavirus Pandemic 
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Facebook <Insert organization name> is grateful Congress passed the CARES Act to help businesses, 
nonprofits and millions of Americans withstand the coronavirus pandemic, but 
associations need more help. We joined the American Society of Association Executives 
and 4,300 other associations to urge lawmakers to include associations in critically 
needed aid legislation. https://www.thepowerofa.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/04/ASAE-Congressional-Leadership-Associations-Need-More-
Emergency-Aid_4.2.2020_1.pdf @ASAE <insert legislator handle> 

Facebook Associations like <insert organization name> provide critical resources and services to our 
members and workers across the country yet are excluded from major federal relief 
programs to combat coronavirus <insert legislator handle>. We need help and urge 
Congress to include associations in the Paycheck Protection Program.  
https://www.thepowerofa.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/ASAE-Congressional-
Leadership-Associations-Need-More-Emergency-Aid_4.2.2020_1.pdf @ASAE  

Twitter <Insert organization name> joined ASAE and 4,300 other associations to urge Congress 
and the Trump Administration to provide emergency aid for associations in critical need 
of support. https://www.thepowerofa.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/ASAE-
Congressional-Leadership-Associations-Need-More-Emergency-Aid_4.2.2020_1.pdf 
#powerofa @power_of_a @asaecenter 

Twitter Associations need more support to withstand the COVID-19 pandemic <insert legislator 
handle>. Please include associations in the Paycheck Protection Program! 
https://www.thepowerofa.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/ASAE-Congressional-
Leadership-Associations-Need-More-Emergency-Aid_4.2.2020_1.pdf #powerofa 
@power_of_a @asaecenter 

 
Please use the list of federal legislator social media accounts to direct your messages.  
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